                                    Pencester Patients Group (PPG)
                               Minutes 14th September 2021

Present  

Mike West               Chairman

Julie Hooper             Practice Manger

Michelle                   Reception Supervisor

Geraldine Butcher    Member

George Higgins        Minutes

Being no Agenda available, the meeting started by discussing the possibility of GP’s nationwide having to transfer all patients medical details to a Secondary party. This is causing great concern and a paper has been produced which should be completed and signed to “Opt Out” (Dissent from secondary use of GP patient identifiable data). The forms are available from Reception.

Julie Hooper advised the meeting of possible Management Fees which may be forced on GP practices (£50,000). More information is required on this matter.

Regarding the Winter Flu Jab a text or phone call will be forthcoming from the surgery letting patients know the date and time they will have their Flu Jab. The Covid Booster Jab will be administered in a likewise manner. On both these occasions the vulnerable and elderly people will receive these Jab’s first.

There are three new Receptionists one of which is a male and all thee have settled in admirably. All three are conversant with I.T.

The meeting was advised that the Surgery now has minor operations clinic in the hands of Dr N Tippu.  This surgery will operate for one day per month and to date this small Op’s clinic is fully booked to November.  
It was voiced that medication that had to be hand written onto prescriptions be added as a regular item.

Before concluding the meeting, Julie Hooper briefly mentioned about a Patients Survey Plan. Perhaps this can be put as an Agenda Item in the not too distant future.

The meeting closed at 1540hrs.

Next Meeting will be on Tuesday 7th December 2021 at 14.00hrs         

Should anyone have an item to be discussed, please e-mail me on:-

higgscats@icloud.com  or  07368435957 mobile.
